
STATE OF CALIFORNIA—HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY GEORGE DEUKMEJIAN, Governor 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES  
714/744 P STREET 
P.O. BOX 942732 
SACRAMENTO, CA 94234-7320 

November 27, 1989 

Letter No.: 89-100 TO: All County Welfare Directors 
All County Administrative Officers 

SUBJECT: USE OF THE MC INFORMATION NOTICE 005 (9/89) AFTER 1/1/90 

The purpose of this letter is to clarify information contained in the All  
County Welfare Directors Letter No. 89-93 regarding the MC Information  
Notice 005 (9/89). 

After 1/1/90 the county departments will be required to provide and explain  
the MC Information Notice 005 (9/89) only at screening of potential  
applicants with LTC status who have entered an LTC facility prior to  
September 30, 1989 and to applicants (at the original application or at  
restorations) with LTC status who have entered an LTC facility prior to  
September 30, 1989. That is, after 1/1/90, the MC Information Notice 005  
(9/89) need not be handed out at redeterminations or to any applicants other  
than those listed above. 

The county departments shall still provide and explain the MC Information  
Notice 007 (9/89) to all potential applicants during screening, to all  
applicants during the original application and at restorations, and to all  
beneficiaries at redeterminations. 

If you have any questions on this issue, please contact Sharyl Shanen at  
(916) 324-4956. 

Sincerely, 

Original signed by 

Frank S. Martucci, Chief 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch 

cc:  Medi-Cal Liaisons 
Medi-Cal Program Consultants 

Expiration Date: November 27, 1990 

Original signed by

Frank S. Martucci, Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch




